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Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 
June 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Gregory Kopta, Administrative Law Judge 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Four Seasons Moving & Storage LLC 

Amended Staff Evaluation of Safety Management Plan in Docket TV-220338 
 
Dear Judge Kopta, 
 
On June 21, 2022, Commission staff (Staff) filed its evaluation of Four Seasons Moving & Storage LLC’s 
(Four Seasons or Company) safety management plan in Docket TV-220338.  
 
On June 22, 2022, Staff was alerted to an error within the evaluation, which noted that Staff had 
completed a routine safety investigation and notified Four Seasons of a proposed unsatisfactory safety 
rating on March 2, 2022. The correct date that Staff completed the investigation and notified the 
Company of its proposed safety rating was May 11, 2022. 
 
Additionally, Staff identified that the evaluation did not include a reference to a $200 penalty for two 
violations of 395.8(e) associated with the penalty assessment in the same docket. 
 
To correct these matters, Staff has filed an amended evaluation of Four Seasons’ safety management plan 
to the docket along with this letter and has notified the Company of these changes. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jason Sharp, Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor, Transportation 
Safety at jason.sharp@utc.wa.gov or at (360) 701-1603. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
JASON SHARP 
Motor Carrier Safety Supervisor, Transportation Safety 
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